
Thank you for joining the Department of Economics as we commemorate the 
founding of the “modern” economics department at CU-Boulder. This is an 
event worth celebrating. We thought readers may enjoy learning the history of 
the department, which we have extracted from the university’s archives. We 
are grateful to Alex Garcia, a student in the history department, for undertaking 
this research.


